Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF TAGUM CITY

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO.#&2z , S. 2020
TO: ALL SCHOOL HEADS

Attention: 4PS School Coordinators
FROM: The Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
SUBJECT: SUBMISSION OF 4Ps STUDENT BENEFICIARIES
DATE: November 9, 2020

1. One of the big ticket programs being implemented by the Department
of Education is the School-Based Feeding Program (SBFP). It is also
understood that the most of the 4Ps learners are the recipient of this
program.

2. With this, the Division Office is requesting all schools to submit the
disaggregated number of enrolled 4Ps beneficiaries by filling out the
following link: http://bit.ly/4PsTAGUM2021 (case-sensitive). No hard

copy is necessary.

3. Deadline of the submission is on November 13, 2020.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

DR. JOSE&% L. FADUL

Schools Division Superintendent
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